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SUBJECT: Submit Public Comments for Chicago Executive Airport Master Plan  

Update by December 19 
 
Chicago Executive Airport, located in Wheeling, Illinois, is undertaking an update of its Airport 

Master Plan and Airport Layout Plan. The Master Plan Update is a proactive document which 

identifies the plans for future facility needs well in advance of the actual need for the facilities. 

Much like a community comprehensive plan, this is done to ensure that CEA can coordinate 

project approvals, design, financing, and construction to avoid facing unfavorable effects due to 

insufficient facilities. 

 

Mount Prospect residents wishing to provide feedback on the CEA Master Plan are encouraged 

to submit written comments through the U.S. mail (addressed to: Jamie Abbott, CEA Executive 

Director, 1020 S. Plant Road, Wheeling, IL 60090), or via the project website at chiexec.com/cea-

master-plan/contact-us/. All comments received by December 19, 2018 will be summarized 

within the Public Open House record. Materials are available at chiexec.com/cea-master-plan, 

including the plan document and other supporting materials. 
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